The Phil Long "Living The Dream" Alumni Girls Basketball Game

The Phil Long "Living The Dream" Alumni Girls Basketball Game will be played on April 13th at
6:30PM in the high school auditorium. Entry to the game will be free will donations, which will go
towards the "Living the Dream Scholarship". This scholarship is awarded to one male and one
female graduate from Washington each year. Come join us to cheer on the Demon alumni in
memory of Phill




